
Volunteer Officer Report November 2019  

Sophia Liu – LIBS College Officer  

What has been worked on in the past month?  

I took part in the All Student Member meeting, and attended the SRG during the last month, 
shared students issues within LIBS to the VP Education. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

N/A  

Plans for next month  

 
I look forward to attend the rep forum next week and talk to the course reps from LIBS about 
the issues or feedback. 

 


